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August 1, 2022 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301 
 
RE: Northern Utilities, Inc.,  

Docket No. DG 21-104, Compliance Tariff Filing  
 

Dear Chairman Goldner:  
 
 
On behalf of Northern Utilities, Inc. (“Northern” or “the Company”) please find enclosed 
the Company’s compliance tariff pages in clean and red-lined versions. This filing is 
submitted in compliance with the Settlement Agreement filed on May 27, 2022 and the 
NHPUC Order No. 26,650 in the above referenced proceeding. The effective date of 
these tariff pages is August 1, 2022. 
 
Please note that Second Revised Page 100 of Northern’s tariff, as submitted in the 
settlement agreement, inadvertently omitted language that was previously approved.  
When this omitted language was reapplied to the tariff page, there was insufficient space 
to include all of the language on the page. As a result, Northern has added Original Page 
100A to the tariff to in order to include the additional language. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions concerning this filing. 
 
Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 

 
 

Regards, 

 

Patrick H. Taylor 




